Dear Parents,

Dexter’s Fun, Food and Fitness Block Party is coming up! Here is some important information
about the race. If you have any questions please email us at dutchneckpresident@gmail.com.

Report time - Please be there at 12:00 pm sharp. Please come to the PTA check-in table to
collect your child’s race bib and further instructions.

Wait time - Each student will be directed to wait for a few minutes at the respective grade
waiting areas before the run starts.

Fun run start time - 12:30 pm sharp. Runs will be in order - kindergarten, first grade and so on.
Please be there at 12:00 pm to make sure they have their bibs and are checked in, without
which they won’t be able to run. We will be announcing the range of bib numbers, who will run in
each race. The runs will happen one after another and will finish very quickly, please be there
on time so your child will not miss his or her turn to run.

Clothing - Students should wear sneakers and school spirit wear or school colors (blue or
white) for the race.

Code of Conduct - This is a FUN run! Please cheer all the kids as they run. Family members
who are running with the students are there for support and not to get too competitive.

Collect your Certificate - After each race please go to the “Certificate Collection table” to pick
up your certificate, complimentary water bottle and a clementine! NOTE: it is only for registered
Dutch Neck students.

Enjoy the event - Apart from the race, there will be zumba, fencing, sockey, yoga, mindful art,
cooking demo, taekwondo, and many more activities for you and your kids to enjoy! There will
be fresh raw juices, farm-fresh produce and vegan foods for you to buy!

Silent Auction - Please check out and participate in the silent auction! There will be some very
attractive gifts there donated by our generous vendors. Please support our school!

Parking - Please arrive on time and park in the Church opposite the school. Also, you can park
in the staff parking lot on the right side of the school and of course there is street parking. It
might be great to walk or bike to school since it is Dexter’s fitness block party!

Thank you.

Stay fit and have fun!
Dutch Neck PTA



